
WINNEBAGO COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS - HIGHWAY COMMITTEE 

 

DATE:  September 5, 2013 

 

TIME:  9:00 A.M.  

 

PRESENT: Ken Robl, Highway Committee Chairman 

  Tom Egan, Highway Committee Member 

  Tim Hamblin, Highway Committee Member 

Robert Warnke, Highway Committee Member 

  Ernie Winters, Highway Commissioner 
 

EXCUSED: Dave Albrecht, Highway Committee Member 
 

 

 The meeting was called to order by Chairman Robl at 9:00 A.M.  A motion was made by Supervisor Warnke, 

seconded by Supervisor Hamblin to approve the minutes of the August 19, 2013 meeting as written.  Motion carried 

4-0.    

 

 Commissioner Winters and the committee members left to tour several highway projects.   They viewed the 

CTH N Bridge/Culvert Project, CTH M reconstruction, and CTH K Bridge reconstruction projects.  Upon their return 

a motion was made by Supervisor Egan, seconded by Supervisor Hamblin to adjourn.  Motion carried 4-0.  The 

meeting adjourned at 10:50 a.m. 

 

 

Ernest Winters 

Recording Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 


